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MINUTES 
South Carolina Board of Registration for Foresters 

Regulation Committee Meeting 
July 16, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. by Telephone Conference Call 

 
Meeting Called to Order 
Mr. Hendricks called the meeting of the South Carolina Board of Registration for Foresters Regulation 
Committee meeting to order at 2:42 p.m. Other members and staff participating in the meeting 
included: Hardwick Stuart, Office of Advice Counsel; Johnnie Rose, Program Coordinator; and Sherri 
Moorer, Program Assistant.  
 
Statement of Public Notice 
Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the S.C. Board of Registration for Foresters Office, 
Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building, and on the board website and provided to all requesting 
persons, organizations, and news media in compliance with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Review of Draft of Proposed Regulation Changes to Present at July 23 Board meeting. 
Mr. Stuart and Mr. Hendricks proposed the following changes to the Chapter 53 draft of proposed 
regulation changes: 

• Section 53-2: Change to state that the Board will elect officers each year. Delete numbering 
under “Vice-Chairman” duties and change it to read that the Vice Chairman will perform the 
duties of the Chairman in his/her absence. 

• Section 53-3: Clarify verbiage to state that the Board will meet twice each year. 
• Section 53-11: Add verbiage requiring reciprocity applicants to pass the Section Two South 

Carolina Specific Examination.  
• Section 53-20: Change item “D” to read “individuals who are at least 60 years old –“ 

Committee’s Recommendation 
Mrs. Moorer will implement the changes and email the updated draft to the committee members for 
final review to present at the July 23, 2020, Board meeting. Staff will also work on developing an 
application for continuing education waivers. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:03 p.m. 

 


